
JAN 2019 

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EVRYONE – I HOPE YOU ALL HAD AN ENJOYABLE CHRISTMAS 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 

 

18th December 2018 Full Council Meeting: 

• Further discussions were had on the former HQ site at Hadleigh and the intention to convert 

into domestic properties. 

 

• Agreement to new 5-year inter authority contract for waste disposal (i.e. to continue with 

current situation for 5 more years). 

 

I would like to remind you that full reports from past Council and Cabinet Meetings, can be found 

online at: 

 
Babergh: http://baberghmidsuffolk.moderngov.co.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=521&MId=1017    
Mid Suffolk: http://baberghmidsuffolk.moderngov.co.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=522&MId=1029   
 
 
JOINT LOCAL PLAN 
The cabinet has assessed the Draft Joint Local Plan, which sets out the preferred strategic policies, 
Development management policies and site allocations to guide and support development in the 
two districts, prior to a Regulation 18 public consultation. Full council will now be able to debate and 
vote on it in January. 
 
 
WEIGHT RESTRICTION – WATER STREET 
The temporary weight restriction (one way) in Water Street is set to start in January. Lorries are no 
longer able to turn left into Water Street from the High Street (other than for access). The intention 
is to reduce the amount of lorries using Lavenham in either direction. Highways will monitor the 
situation and if successful then they will consider a more permanent restriction.  
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